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Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 7 Summer 2024  

 Friday 14th June 2024 

Ashridge Wood Fair 
On Saturday 22nd June 

from 10:00am to 
4:00pm there will be a 
wood fair at Ashridge 
Court, North Tawton, 

EX20 2DH to celebrate 
everything ‘woody’! 
There will be stalls, 

demonstrations, BBQ, 
music and 

refreshments.  
Free entry  

£5 for car parking 
 

 

Summer Holiday 
Camp 

Primary Sports are once 
again running their 

summer holiday camps 
through to 14th August. 
There will be a variety 
of activities including 

dodgeball, laser quest, 
gymnastics, drama, 
music, art and many 

more. To book a place, 
please use the QR code 

at the end of this 
newsletter, email 

nathank@primary-
sports.co.uk  

or use this link: 
https://www.primary-

sports.co.uk/events/202
4/07/24/landscore-

primary-school-
summer-holiday-camps-

2024   

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dates for your Diary  
 

 
 
 

Circus Fever! What a fantastic night was had by all at the circus 
yesterday. I think everyone would agree that it was a fabulous 
evening and a really great show. Thank you so much to everyone 
who came along to support the event but most of all a huge THANK 
YOU must go to Sophie Davies, our PTA chair and event organiser, 
Tim and Judith Harris, all the PTA members and staff who helped 
through the evening and also all of our sponsors – Everys Solicitors, 
Crediton RFC, VMMA Martial Arts, Tesco, St Boniface Vets and the 
Lions Club – what a great team!  All the children really 
seem to have enjoyed themselves and I’m sure it’s an 
event that they will never 
forget. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Circus Games Cards Everyone who purchased a ticket for the circus will have received a games 
card in their pack. Please make sure you retain this games card as the children will be able to use 
it on the Family Picnic and Games afternoon on Friday 5th July.  
 

Family Picnic and Games Afternoon On Friday 5th July we are planning to hold a family picnic 
and games afternoon from 2:00pm-3:30pm. This is an opportunity for those who purchased 
Circus tickets to use their games cards. Any child who did not buy a ticket will be able to purchase 
a games card on the afternoon. Families are invited to come along and enjoy a ‘chill out’ on the 
field in a family group with their own picnic food. There will be refreshments available to buy 
along with the games for the children. 
 

Sports Day – Tuesday 2nd July  
KS2 sports day will run from approx. 9:30am to 11:30am  
KS1 and EYFS sports day will run from approx. 2:00pm to 3:00pm  
Parents are invited into school to watch their children in the sports day.  

Monday 17th – Friday 21st June 
Thursday 27th June 
Tuesday 2nd July 
Friday 5th July 
Monday 15th July 
Monday 15th & Tuesday 16th July 6pm 
Thursday 18th July 
Monday 22nd July 2:00pm 
Tuesday 23rd July 

- Year 5 Grenville residential 
- Year 5 Quogwarts Day at QE 
- Sports Day 
- Family Picnic & Games (Circus event reschedule) 
- Class swap and reports out 
- Year 6 Performance 
- Whole school disco 
- Year 6 Leavers’ Presentation 
- Last day of the year  - 3:10pm Leavers’ Tunnel 
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Teaching Assistant Vacancies If you are interested in applying for a fixed term teaching 
assistant position at Landscore, please see the ‘Important information’ part of our website for 
the advert, application form and further information. 
 

Parent Peer Support Group If you would like the opportunity to just stop and have a chat with 
other people who are possibly facing similar challenges to you, in a very informal group, then why 
not try out the Parent Peer Support group who meet the last Thursday of every month? The idea 
is for people to share and help one another. The next meeting is on Thursday 27th June at 11:00am 
in the Crediton Library and Sarah Lord from DIAS will be there to offer her help or advice. 

 
Congratulations must go to our fantastic gymnasts this week who competed in the South Devon 
Gymnastics competition last weekend at Exeter. Seb Herrod-Taylor was awarded a gold medal 
on Floor, gold on PBars, silver for Vault, silver for Trampette and gold overall. Wow Seb - very 
well done! Marlie Blanchford and Harper Brett, who 
both attend the Exeter Gymnastics Club, also did very 
well for their club. Both girls received a silver medal for 
Beam and a Bronze for Floor with Harper coming 5th 
overall and Marlie coming 6th overall. Very well done 
girls – keep up the great work. 
Congratulations must also go to all our footballers this 
week. Many of our children took part in the Crediton 
Youth Football Tournament last weekend which 

involved 
several local 
teams competing against one another. George Hookway 
did incredibly well with his team as they got through to 
the finals but just missed out on the winning trophy so  
received the Runner’s Up trophy for the Under 8s. 
George, who plays mid field, scored a total of 8 goals in 
the tournament which was a great achievement. Many 
other children enjoyed participating in the tournament 
and were very proud of their medals. We had Henry 
Turner from Copplestone U8s, 
Eva Rogers, Ivy Frost, Larissa and 
Arainna Olver, Emily Garrett, 
Mia Boddy, Amelia Holland and 

Frankie Brewer from Crediton U8s who all played various matches in the 
tournament. Well done to you all and keep enjoying your football. 
Final congratulations go to William Rowe for achieving his 100 metre 
swimming award. Very well done William – swimming is such an 
important skill to have. Keep up the good work! 
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Debbie Main   
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